I am strongly opposed to the proposed expansion into the South Bowl for the same reasons others have  mentioned.  Besides the serious safety issues, there are parts of the mountain that should not be overcrowded for any reason.  Also, Teton Canyon is within a wilderness area boundary.  This should preclude allowing the noise pollution, and other visual and wildlife impacts.  Keep the wilderness wild!
I see no reason to allow additional chair lifts on Peaked when the proposed quad chair that was approved in 1994 has never been built, even though this one chairlift would open up a large area of new ski terrain.
It seems like the Targhee proposal is a move to create a mega resort that can then be sold to Vail Resorts and turned into another Park City.  NO THANKS.
Grand Targhee is a gem of a ski area.  It just needs some infrastructure upgrades and more parking, and an expanded shuttle system.  
We have the best snow already.  Let’s not try to bring the whole world here to rip it up.
